M Gma i| Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Re: Filming in Natick MA - Natick Police Department

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Tue, May 24, 2022 at 8:50 AM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnhamara@natickma.org>, Erin Cummins <eec385@nyu.edu>

Joan,

After reviewing onsite with Ms. Cummins and speaking with Chief Hicks we would recommend that the Select Board grant the applicant a permit to move forward
with this initiative. We will continue to coordinate directly with Ms. Cummins on her project.

Respectfully submitted,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Wed, Apr 20, 2022 at 1:35 PM Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

Erin is looking to film at the police department. | understand that she has already been in touch - is that correct?
Kindly let me know and | can get the insurance coverage taken care of and put it on the agenda once | get your recommendation.

Joan

JOAN M. McNAMARA

Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator
and Select Board

TOWN OF NATICK

13 East Central St., Natick, MA

(t) 508-647-6400 x 1402

(f) 508-647 6401

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Erin Cummins <eec385@nyu.edu>

Date: Tue, Apr 19, 2022 at 12:05 PM

Subject: Filming in Natick MA - Natick Police Department

To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Cc: Ben Szemerenyi <bls455@nyu.edu>, <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hello,

Pleasure speaking on the phone with you. Please consider this email to be my formal request to film at the Natick Police Department.


mailto:jmcnamara@natickma.org
https://www.google.com/maps/search/13+East+Central+St.,+Natick,+MA?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:eec385@nyu.edu
mailto:jmcnamara@natickma.org
mailto:bls455@nyu.edu
mailto:lauzon@natickpolice.com

We are hoping to be able to film a scene for my NYU senior thesis both inside and outside of the Natick Police Department. We would need the ability to shoot
outside, inside at a front desk, and in any office that has a desk.

Shooting would take place either Saturday, October 22nd, or Sunday, October 23rd for approximately 8 hours. We would only need a permit for one day.
Attached is a sample of the NYU insurance that will be provided upon approval of the shoot as well as a copy of the script!

If you have any questions, please let me know. You can reach me at this email or my number 978.284.0262.

Best,
Erin Cummins



